
Recommendation #2

WHEREAS the boundaries of the Great Near-Campus Neighbourhood planning area

should reflect communities likely to be impacted by proximity to Western University and
Fanshawe College, and

WHEREAS the Town and Gown Committee has reviewed feedback, through the Great
Near Campus Neighbourhood Strategy review process, indicating general community
support for a reduction in the size of the Great Near-Campus Neighbourhood planning
area,

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Town and Gown Advisory Committee recommends that
Council revise the boundaries of the Great Near-Campus Neighbourhood planning area,
as attached.
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